Date:

January 21, 2014
To:

Mayor Walter B. Duke, III



Vice Mayor  Chickie Brandimarte



Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace



Commissioner Albert C. Jones

From:

Education Advisory Board

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

______________________________________________________________________________
Dr. Merilyn Blair-Johnson, STEM Supervisor for Broward County Schools, presented to the Education Advisory Board a proposal to develop a partnership between the City and Broward Schools to encourage students to purse STEM (Science Technology Engineering and Math) learning experiences.  The Education Advisory Board supports Dr. Blair-Johnson’s initiative to create a partnership with the City.  

The Board is seeking the City Commission’s authorization to work with staff in developing a partnership agreement with Broward School to promote STEM in our schools and city. 

Dr. Blair-Johnson will give a short presentation on the STEM initiative.  
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